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Dear Peter Howell Kindergarten Families, 
 

Welcome to Kindergarten at Peter Howell! We are very excited to meet our new students! 

Kindergarten is a very special time for both students and our families. We are committed to ensuring a 

year filled with love and laughter, and of course lots of learning, in the classroom. 
 

You will be receiving important information between now and the first weeks of school from your 

child’s teacher. Please be sure to read all communications thoroughly, and don’t hesitate to contact us 

if you have questions. Please make note of the following important information: 
 

• Your child’s teacher is  

• School begins at 8:30 and dismisses at 2:45 (1:45 on Wednesdays). Please be on time! 

• For morning arrival, all students enter the playground through the east side gate between the 

building and the parking lot.  

• The playground will be supervised each morning beginning at 7:30.  

• Breakfast is served from 7:50-8:20.  

• Call 520-232-7200 and press 1 to report absences or tardies. 

• All students will be dismissed via our valet lines. Please read the enclosed information 

carefully and thoroughly. 
 

We hope to see you at our Back-to-School Meet & Treat on Wednesday, August 2, from 2:30-

4:00 pm. You can come and go any time! Your child will be able to meet his/her teacher, explore the 

classroom, meet new friends, and everyone who attends leaves with a cool, sweet treat. If needed, the 

office will be open during this time. 
 

Please take a moment to fill out the enclosed forms - Kinder Readiness Checklist and How My 

Child Gets Home/Siblings/Allergies form. You can return the forms to your child’s teacher at our 

Meet & Treat or on the first day of school. 
 

We are eager to welcome you on the first day of school. It is such an exciting time for everyone! We 

invite you to arrive between 8:00 and 8:30 for our Grand Welcome and then join us for Hello 

Kindergarten Hawks (see enclosed flyer)!  
 

Sincerely, 

Jaquetta Alexander, Principal  

Enc. 


